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Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

 

What a great week it has been so far.  It has been lovely to welcome so many of you in for 
parent consultations and the feedback that we have received from yourselves has been 
incredibly positive.  I always like to have parent meetings at this time of the year as it 
gives yourself, and us a chance to discuss your child and make plans or targets for the 
year.  In addition to this, it is always nice for teachers and parents, to put a name to the 
face. Rest assured, that this is not the start and the end of it – as you know we will                  
continue to have regular opportunities for you to come into school and see how your child 
is progressing.   

 

Other news:   

 

Our new KS2 junior play leaders have been amazing so far.  It is wonderful to see them 
playing and interacting with the younger children.  They really are fantastic ambassadors 
and if your child is a playleader, please can you thank them again on my behalf.   

 

After school clubs:  After half term, ALL clubs will recommence on the first week 
back.  This means if your child attends a club on Monday after school, on the 30th                             
October, then please assume the club is on.  

 

I hope you have an amazing weekend.  Take care   

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance Cup 

Group % Attend 

Year 1 97.1 

Year 2 95.8 

Year 3 99.1 

Year 4 100 

Year 5 95.0 

Year 6 94.8 

Totals 96.8 

Yr 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Predict 

 

Definition—to tell in advance that something                    
will happen. 

  

The fortune teller claims she can                                    

predict the future. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Callum, Maddison, Freddie 

Y2: Cara, Tobias, Harry 

 Y3: Tianna, Kiara, Noah 

Y4: Millie, Ellie, Cinar 

 Y5: Darcy, Alexa, Barnaby 

Y6: Theo, Siena, Ruan 
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  

 Monday 23rd—Friday 27th –half term 

 Thursday 2nd November—Halloween Disco -4:14-

5:15 FSU & KS1   5:30 – 6:30 KS2. 

 Thursday 7th December -National  Christmas                   

Jumper day –  (non-school uniform and Christmas 

jumper).  

 Wednesday 13th December—Christmas dinner day 

– (non-school uniform and Christmas Jumpers can 

be worn).  

 Wednesday 13th December—5.30pm Reception 

Christmas production 

 Thursday 14th December—2.00pm Y1/2 production 

 Thursday 14th December—5.30pm Y3,4,5 & 6 pro-

duction 

 w/c 4th June.  Sports week – Sports Day—26.06.24 
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Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘a demain’ 

means                        

‘see you tomorrow’ 

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

Is it natural to be greedy? If yes, does that 

make being greedy okay? 

 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

 

 

BBC children’s writing competition 

If your child loves writing stories then take 

a look at the competition that is running 

through the BBC. There are some amazing 

prizes on offer with the top prize being an 

invite to Buckingham Palace and a stack of 

books the same height as Sir Lenny Henry 

plus 500 books for the school!   

www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words  
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It would only take an hour to drive into space... 

...if you could drive your car straight upwards that is! Although it would take a lot longer to drive to the moon—driving at 

60mph it would take roughly 166 days to drive the 250,000 from earth to reach the moon.   

 

 

Random fun 

fact of the week!  
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Tesco Blue Tokens 

We have entered into Tesco’s blue token scheme where we could win up to £1500.00 for the school. You 

can vote for us now in the Pool and Redruth Stores.  

We are have called our scheme ‘Plot to Plate’ and hope to use any funds obtained to allow more children to 

get involved in growing vegetables and cooking with the produce here at school.  

Please vote for us when you can!  

Many thanks 

Y6 Secondary School applications 

Just to remind you that applications need to be in by the 31st 

October. 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-

colleges/school-admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-

junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2024/ 

 

Does your child have trouble sleeping? 

Hunrosa.co.uk have some useful tips on how to 

help children get a good nights sleep.  

Christmas Cards 

Your child will have been sent home with an order form for 

their Christmas card design today. Please take a look and 

place your orders online as profits from sales will come back 

to the school.  
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